
From: Michael Rodriguez <Michael.Rodriguez@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 1:04 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Comp ticket to non profit fundraiser 

  

I was an invited by the Executive Director of La Casa Norte, Jose Muñoz. 

Hello Steve, 

  

In my normal course of work I was extended one complimentary ticket to the La Casa Norte annual 

luncheon fundraiser that was held on Thursday, May 22nd at the McDonald’s west loop headquarters in 

Chicago. I attended the event. 

  

Sincerely, 

Mike Rodriguez 

22nd Ward Ald. 
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